
State of Indiana 

Lieutenant Governor 
Suzanne Crouch 
 

 
ADDRESS 30 South Meridian Street, Suite 900, Indianapolis, IN 46204 

PHONE 317 232 7777 TOLL FREE 800 872 0371 WEB www.in.gov/ihcda 

 
EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER AND HOUSING AGENCY 

 

 
 

 

To: Supportive Housing Partners    Notice:  RED-24-45 
From: Real Estate Department      
Date: September 23, 2024 
Re: Indiana PSH Provider Symposium Registration 

 
The Indiana Permanent Supportive Housing (PSH) Provider Symposium, hosted by IHCDA and 
CSH, will take place on October 1-2, 2024 in Indianapolis. The symposium is open to staff who 
work at supportive housing properties around the state that were developed through the 
CSH/IHCDA Supportive Housing Institute and staff that work on Continuum of Care (CoC) PSH 
grants with the Indianapolis or Balance of State CoCs.  
 
The Symposium content is focused on property managers, supportive services staff, and 
supervisors, and we also welcome other staff affiliated with or working at the property or project 
who want to learn more about PSH (tenants, maintenance and facilities staff, etc.). There will be 
content appropriate for staff at any level of experience in PSH and we have a “SH 101 track” for 
those who are newer to PSH.  
 
We hope you will join us for this great opportunity for learning and networking with your fellow 
PSH providers.  The full conference agenda and session descriptions are available on the 
registration portal. If you or your staff are interested, please register as soon as possible to 
reserve your space. As space allows, we will also accept in person day of event registration with 
a “pay later” option. 
 
The Symposium is $55 ($25 for attendees with lived experience). Registration includes access 
to all sessions, lunch provided both days, and snack & beverage breaks.  
 
The Symposium will take place at 30 South Meridian Steet, Indianapolis, IN 46204. Hotel and 
parking suggestions are provided within the registration portal. 
 
Register for the symposium: Indiana Supportive Housing Symposium (swoogo.com)       
 
We look forward to seeing you at the Symposium. If you have questions, please contact Lia 
Hicks at lia.hicks@csh.org.  
 

https://csh.swoogo.com/indiana?i=x5W_HroH0HOZ8ty15Hmv0KNbny9wodgh
mailto:lia.hicks@csh.org

